
 

 

 

February 1, 2010 

Dear Classmates, 

 

Our 50
th

 Reunion Committee had its final meeting on Tuesday, 

January 19, 2010.  We were glad to receive all of your “thank you” 

notes and enjoyed your many comments.  Thank you very much for  

sending them and for letting us know that you had a good time at the 50
th

 Reunion.    We really 

appreciate your feedback.   Based on the results of the questionnaire that was sent to you 

following the 50
th

 Reunion, the committee members decided that the 55
th

 Reunion WILL be held 

on September 12, 13, & 14, 2014.  (Ninety-one people voted for those dates.  Five people 

suggested other dates or ideas.  Some people did not vote.)  So, please put those dates on your 

calendar NOW, and don’t let anything interfere with more good times in 2014!   

 

Details about the dates of the reunion and answers to the other questions you returned will be 

explained in a snail mail newsletter that will be sent to you via U.S. Mail later this month.  Look 

for your February Snail Mail Newsletter to be delivered at your home about the third week of 

February.  And, if you don’t have one by February 28, 2010, please contact Steve Loken at 

bravo@sjloken.com or Carolyn Gabrielsen Barstad at cjbarstad@charter.net right away.  We 

think we have almost everyone’s correct address at this time, but if you have moved recently and 

haven’t let us know, you probably won’t get your letter. 

 

I am sad to tell you that another classmate has died.  Weslyn J. LaMuska died on Monday, 

January 25, 2010.  Services for Wes are today, February 1, 2010, at Fuller-Speckien-Hulke 

Funeral Home in Eau Claire.  The funeral is at 4 p.m., with visitation starting two hours before.  

Every member of the Class of 1959 is special, and it’s hard to see another one of us passing on.  

We will miss him.   

 

There is only one address change for your records this month.  Bonnie Bolier Curtis has moved 

to 2930 Shady Grove Road, Eau Claire, WI 54703.  Her telephone number and email will remain 

the same.  Hopefully, this means that we have updated the addresses/telephone numbers/emails 

for everyone listed in our 50
th

 Reunion Book so that we can find everybody now!  Remember…if 

you change any of those important facts about YOU, please send the change to me so that we can 

“keep track” of you and make sure you get all the information about our Class of 1959 during 

the coming years. 

 

Have a Happy Valentine’s Day and a very good month ahead! 

 

Carolyn Gabrielsen Barstad  cjbarstad@charter.net 

4292 Mill Ridge Circle   715-835-5080 

Eau Claire, WI 54703    

 

 

 


